
 

 

 

 

BOARD/COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION 

Mexican American Cultural Center Advisory Board 

Recommendation Number: (20210303-05A) Phase 2 Building Program 

 

WHEREAS, the citizens of Austin have approved 27 million dollars in bond funding for the Phase 
2 construction of the ESB-MACC.  

WHEREAS, the City of Austin has started the Phase 2 development process and the citizens of 
Austin deserve the best possible outcome with the highest quality work. 

BE IT RESOLVED that the ESB-MACC Advisory Board supports the Phase 2 building program as 
presented by the joint venture of Miro Rivera Architects and Tatiana Bilbao Studio. The board 
also recommends that the project team create a comprehensive community engagement plan 
to create meaningful avenues for engagement throughout the design phase from start to finish. 

 

Date of Approval:  March 3, 2021  

Record of the vote:  Unanimous on a 7.0 vote, Members Navarro, Salas, and Lopes were off the 
dais. 

Attest: __________________________ 

 Michelle Rojas, Staff Liaison  

   


